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GEORGETOWN ROAD IN CARNEYS POINT TOWNSHIP TO CLOSE FOR 
NEW WATER AND SEWER MAINS 

 
(SALEM, NJ)—Freeholder Deputy Director Bruce Bobbitt, Chair of the County Public 
Works Committee, today announced that Georgetown Road, in Carneys Point Township 
will be closed the week of December 10th for the purpose of installing new water mains 
and new sanitary sewer lines.   
 
“The work will be in the area west of South Golfwood Avenue to State Highway 130,” 
said Deputy Director Bobbitt. “As always the road will be open to local traffic and 
emergency vehicles at all times during the construction.  Others are encouraged to follow 
the posted detour route.” 
 
The work is being done by R.E. Pierson Construction Company for Point One 
Investments, LLC at the Grandview Court Development on Georgetown Road in Carneys 
Point Township. 
 
Any questions or concerns should be addressed to William Sumiel, Jr., Assistant to the 
County Engineer 935-7510 extension 8549. 
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